
EQUAL PAY QUESTIONNAIRE – URGENT
 Europe 

All EPSU affiliates are being urged to reply to the questionnaire on equal pay that 
was sent out earlier this year. This is a vital issue for EPSU with two resolutions 
passed on the subject at last year’s Congress. So far we have had 23 responses 
from 16 countries (Armenia, Austria, Czech Republic, Denmark, Estonia, Finland, 
France, Georgia, Germany, Moldova, Netherlands, Norway, Romania, Slovakia, 
Sweden and the UK), but not necessarily from all sectors in these countries. This 
means we have a long way to go before getting a comprehensive picture of pay 
inequality and action to close the gender pay gap in the public services.
EQUAL PAY QUESTIONNAIRE IN 16 LANGUAGES

epsucob
2010 September epsucob@NEWS 18

Printer-friendly version

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2010-september-epsucobnews-18/equal-pay-questionnaire-urgent
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2010-september-epsucobnews-18/equal-pay-questionnaire-urgent
https://www.epsu.org/countries/europe
https://www.epsu.org/article/reducing-gender-pay-gap-implementing-equal-pay-resolutions-2009-epsu-congress
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2010-september-epsucobnews-18
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/1879

